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HISTORIC DISTRICT REVIEW BOARD 
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WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 31, 2018 AT 8:00PM 
VILLAGE HALL, 85 MAIN STREET 

 
 

REVISED VERSION 3 
 
 
The Village of Cold Spring Historic District Review Board will hold a voting session at 8:00pm on 
Wednesday, January 31, 2018 at Village Hall, 85 Main Street. The purpose of the meeting is to review 
submitted drafts of SEQR Part III reports for demolitions proposed at 35 Market Street and 126 Main 
Street. The public is welcome to attend and observe. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


